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Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Happy Pay Day February 1st, 2012
1 message

Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu> Wed, Oct 3, 2012 at 1:28 PM
To: Charles McAteer <cmcateer@notes.cc.sunysb.edu>

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Feb. 2012

Note: February is a three paycheck month along with being a Leap Year, how lucky are we.

Weds. Feb. 8th • Academic Council Meeting, 12:30 pm, UUP Office S-5415 Library, (RSVP to Corinne
at 632-6570)
Weds. Feb. 15th • Professionals Workshop, What is Expected of a Professional, Noon, Wang Center
Room 301,(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Feb. 21st • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)
Thurs. Feb. 23rd • Employee Assistance Program Workshop, How to Create and Maintain a Budget,
Noon, Wang Center Room 301,(RSVP to www.stonybrook.edu/eap) Bring your Lunch.

New Statewide UUP Web site

The updated Web site features special sections for academics and professionals, a password-
protected section for 
members to access benefits information and the ability for UUP delegates and other leaders to register
online for 

union conferences and workshops. Please check it out at: http://www.uupinfo.org 

Conference on Instruction & Technology at SBU this Spring

The Conference on Instruction & Technology (CIT) is SUNY's largest and most prominent event on
instructional 
technology in educating, providing a forum for faculty, instructional support professionals, and
policymakers to 
present, discuss, and explore innovative avenues for integrating technology into the teaching and
learning environment.
The theme for CIT 2012 The Power of Connections, is supported by the following five tracks:
1.    Connecting: Building Communities and Bridging Campuses
2.    Mobile: Anytime, Anywhere, Any Tool

3.    Innovative Instruction: Supporting Academic Excellence and Student Success
4.    Education Pipeline: From Developmental through Continuing Education
5.    Open Everything

http://www.uupsbu.org/
http://www.stonybrook.edu/eap
http://www.uupinfo.org/


10/3/12Stony Brook University Mail - Happy Pay Day February 1st, 2012

2/2https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=caab050ff0&view=pt&search=sent&th=13a27abb1bca4704

5.    Open Everything
Join us for CIT 2012 on the campus of Stony Brook University, May 29 through June 1, 2012.  Visit the
attached 
hotlink for more details & registration information.
http://www.cvent.com/events/cit-2012/event-summary-db65a26b62fc4b50865ad540a18b1661.aspx

Dress for Success Campaign Sponsored by Women's Rights & Concerns
Committee

Mark your calendars...  S.O.S. - Send One Suit - Weekend!  March 1st - 4th are the 2012

dates!  
The Women's Concerns committee is again partnering with dressbarn for the SOS, Send One Suit
Weekend to help promote the 
mission of Dress for Success to promote the economic independence of disadvantaged women by
providing professional attire, 
a network of support, and career development tools to help women thrive in work and life. More
information to follow.

Let’s help send children with MS to summer camp! 
BREAD SALE!   Cost: $5.00 per loaf.   Limited supply so get your orders in early!!!
Proceeds benefit the National Pediatric MS Center at SBUMC’s Summer Camp for children with Multiple
Sclerosis.  
The money will help pay for the transportation costs of children who otherwise could not afford to
attend.   
Bread is baked fresh at the Little Portion Friary, 48 Old Post Road, Mt. Sinai, NY 11766. 
Donations are welcome from those who do not wish to purchase bread.  
Checks can be made payable to:   "SBF-Peds MS”. 
Bread can be picked up between 12:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. on 3/14/2012 at the office of Heidi  Ciolfi,
121 Chemistry Building.
TO ORDER: Return this portion to  Heidi Ciolfi, 121 Chemistry, z=3400, 632-7895.

Name:_______________________________________Address: ______________________________
______

 Telephone: ___________________________________________________

  # of loaves

Cinnamon Raisin ____  Rye______ Honey Oat ______Sesame _________ Amt. paid _______________

 Sponsored by the UUP Community Services Committee

____________________________________________________________
______________________________  
*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415  |  Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library  |  Zip = 3388  |  632-6570
Editor: Charlie McAteer  |  Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas  |  Your Happy PayDay Staff 
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